
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting, that is held the third Tues-

day of each month. This month the meeting will be on January 17th at 9 

a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give 

suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 

10 a.m. in the Dining Room. Catholic Mass will be held the first Thursday of 

each month at 10 a.m. For January, Mass will be on January 5th. Theresa 

will be having Rosary on January 26th in the back lobby. 

New Year’s Eve Celebration 

The Village would like to thank everyone that attended our New Year’s cele-

bration. We had a wonderful time, and hope that you did too. We are look-

ing forward to doing this again next year, so mark your calendars! 
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Blood Pressure Screening  January 9th 

VNA Tip will be here at 2 p.m. on January 9th for their monthly blood pres-

sure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to get 

your blood pressure checked and recorded for you. 

Diabetes Support Group Meeting January 4th 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department has asked The Village at 

Morse Farm to host their Diabetic Support Meeting in January. We are de-

lighted to have the meeting here in our dining room. This month there will 

be a guest speaker, Megan Busacker, a dietician to discuss diabetes and 

food choices. We hope that you can join us for this meeting, there will be 

another one in February.  
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JUST TALK 

The Village at Morse Farm  

“Where neighbors become 

friends & friends become 

family” 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be out at the Village on Thursday, January 12th, and on Thursday, January 

26th to draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, please let Shannon know. We hope that this service 

will help everyone out especially in the colder months. 

Flu Season 

The flu season is here! We would like to remind you of some helpful tips for prevention. 

►Use good hand washing. 

►Drink plenty of fluids. 

►Get plenty of fresh air. 

►Get a flu shot. If you havent had a flu shot talk to Shannon or Kelsey and they can arrange one for                                                                                                 

you.  

Reminders 

►Rent is due by the 8th of the month. 

►24 hour notice is needed to have a guest for meals. Fee is 5 dollars for meals, Holiday meals are 8 

dollars. 

►24 hour notice for transportation. 

►Please check calendar for dates with no transportation because of the holidays. 

Christmas Appreciation for Staff 

The generosity of the residents and their families is greatly appreciated. Special events for the staff 

are in planning for a later date.  

E-mail System 

As many of you know, the e-mail system for this newsletter and other invitations is up and running! If 

you would like to be added to our list, please e-mail Kelsey at kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com. We 

hope that you find this helpful. If you have any other suggestions please feel free to contact Kelsey.  

Breakfast at Carlinville Family Restaurant January 25th  

The Village will be going out to the Carlinville Family Restaurant for breakfast this month. Anyone that 

would like to join please sign up at the front desk no later than Monday, January 23rd. We will be 

meeting in the lobby at 6:45 that morning. Residents will be responsible for the cost of their meal.  






